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| strongly oppose this measure!

Oregon Vote By Mail is effective and shown to have very little fraud. Removing this
method would make it harder or impossible for folks depending on their work
schedule, it would cost the State more money to set up polling places, and frankly |
don’t trust voting machines.

Removing our ability to vote by mail is a step backwards away from democracy!
Don’t remove the well tested and successful method of Oregon Vote by mail!!



